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UNDERWRITING BULLETIN 
  

To:   All Florida Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company 
      

From:   WFG Florida Underwriting Department 
      

Date:   July 9, 2013 
      

Bulletin No.:   FL 2013-09 
      
Re:   Over The Limit Approval 

 
This is a reminder that you need to obtain written Underwriting Approval to issue a commitment in excess 
of your authority level even if the commitment or title search report was prepared by WFG’s Production 
Department.  When submitting an over the limit request, please complete the attached Over The Limit 
Authorization Request form and email it to the Underwriting Department at agencyfl@wfgnationaltitle.com 
together with a copy of the commitment.  Underwriting will return a signed copy of the OTL Approval to 
you.  That signed OTL Approval should be kept in your file as proof that OTL Approval was obtained.  
 
 
Over The Limit Authorization Request Form 

 

  

P: (407) 562-1946 | D: (407) 562-1267 | C: (407) 399-7553 
Web: www.wfgnationaltitle.com 

NOTE: This Bulletin should not be interpreted as reflecting negatively upon the character of an individual or entity and is for the sole 
purpose of establishing underwriting positions reflecting WFG National Title Insurance Company’s best business judgment.  The 
information contained in this Bulletin is intended solely for the use of employees of WFG National Title Insurance Company and its 
agents.  Disclosures to any party not described above are prohibited unless approved in writing by the WFG National Title Insurance 
Company’s Underwriting Department. 


